
MEDIA STATEMENT 

            

SCOPA SENDS LETTER TO PRESIDENT RAMAPHOSA ON ALLEGED MISUSE OF PUBLIC FUNDS 

FOR POLITICAL PARTY PURPOSES 

  

Parliament, Thursday, 27 January 2022 – The Standing Committee on Public Accounts (SCOPA) has 

today sent a letter with a detailed set of questions to the President of the Republic of South Africa, Mr Cyril 

Ramaphosa, asking him to respond in writing to the allegations of the misuse of public funds for political 

party purposes, as resolved by the committee on Tuesday, 25 January 2022. 

  

As per the committee's decision, President Ramaphosa has 10 working days to respond to the letter. After 

consideration of the President's written response, the committee will consider whether it is necessary to 

invite the President to provide additional records or to appear before the committee to answer any further 

questions on the matter. 

  

ISSUED BY THE PARLIAMENTARY COMMUNICATION SERVICES ON BEHALF OF THE 

CHAIRPERSON OF SCOPA, MR MKHULEKO HLENGWA. 

  

For media enquiries, please contact the committee's Media Officer: 

Name: Ms Faith Ndenze 

Parliamentary Communication Services 

Tel: 021 403 8062 

Cell: 081 377 0686 

Email: fndenze@parliament.gov.za 

mailto:fndenze@parliament.gov.za

